


In reading the correspondence of 10 June, we note that several documents are still being 
developed to support the updated tender rules. We will consider these documents when they 
are publicly released. We are also interested to know whether you will seek financial models 
and independent resource assessments when assessing the financial value of a proponent’s 

tender.   
 
We will also be interested to observe the way the Consumer Trustee exercises the broad 

discretion provided in the EII Regulations for ‘outstanding merit’.  

We appreciate the opportunity to provide the above comments. Should you wish to discuss 
any of the matters raised, please contact Kami Kaur, A/g General Manager NSW REZ at 

 

 

Yours sincerely 

 
 

Justin Oliver 
Board Member 
Australian Energy Regulator 

 
 
 

 




